
April 9, 2024 

 

The Board of Directors of the Sidney Community School held their Proposed Tax Notice Public 

Hearing on April 9, 2024 in the media center of the school building. The meeting was called to 

order at 6:00 PM by Board Secretary Albright. 

 

Roll Call: 

Renee Johnson, President                                                 Tim Hood, Superintendent                                             

Justin Travis, Vice President              Randall Albright, Board Secretary 

Megan Franks, Director                                    

Darynn Ruiz, Director           

Teresa Graham, Director  

 

Approval of Agenda:  Motion by Director Ruiz, seconded by Vice President Travis to approve 

the agenda as presented. Carried by all.  

Opening Statement: President Johnson gave the opening statement to the board and visitors.  

Receive Written Comment: No written comment was given. 

Receive Oral Comment:  

One community member spoke of their concerns during this time. Overall the main question is 

where are we headed? What is the long-term effect? 

 

 

Adjourned: 6:15 PM  

 


